
       
Rooted in Christ 

Abide in me, and I in you.  As the branch cannot bear fruit by itself, unless it abides in the 

vine, neither can you, unless you abide in me.  I am the vine; you are the branches.     

Whoever abides in me and I in him, he is that who bears much fruit, for apart from me you 

can do nothing.  John 15:4-5 
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 UPCOMING DATES 
 

3/3 - 3/8 Lutheran 

schools’ Week  

 

3/3 All students sing @ 

church 11:00 

 

3/7 

Living Museum 6:30 

 

3/7  

2:00 Dismissal ~ Faculty 

Meeting 

 

3/25-3/29 

Spring Break 

 

4/1  

Easter Monday ~ NO 

SCHOOL 

 

4/2  

4th Quarter Begins 

 

4/4 

2:00 Dismissal ~ Faculty 

Meeting 

 

4/5 

Report Cards 

 

SCHOOL 

708.839.1444 

mytls.org 

trinitylutheranschool@comcast.net 

CHURCH 

708.839.1200 

tlbr.org 

csecretary@tlbr.org 

 
 

 Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior! 

 The 2024 Gala is, officially, a wrap! What a fantastic night 

we had last Friday! So much fellowship and dancing! This year’s 

Gala, as always, was a great event which demonstrated the   

generous giving and support of our school families and         

congregation members!  

 As we wave goodbye to this year’s Gala, I wanted to thank 

the Committee, Michele Geaschel, Hilary Schemmer, and Barb 

Toth for all their efforts and for making the night a success. I  

also want to thank the teachers for assisting with collecting 

items, putting baskets together, and helping during the event. 

Thank you to everyone! The work that is put into the night does 

not go unnoticed, and it helps to make it unforgettable and  

special.  

 Overall Trinity was able to raise $45,156.00 towards our 

end goals: new windows and curricular updates for the school. I 

am always in awe of the generosity that is shown to Trinity on 

the Gala evening. In addition, we also recently had a generous 

donation of $60,000 for the heating and cooling of our          

gymnasium!  

 Please save February 21, 2025, for next year's Gala! 

In His Service, 

Mr. DeWitt 



 

UPCOMING PAWS EVENTS 

3/3 - 3/8 

Lutheran schools’ Week  

 

3/3 

Fundraiser @ Chicago    

Waffles in Willowbrook~see 

flyer on page 3 

 

3/4 

Popcorn Monday 

 

3/8 

Fun Friday ~ School Spirit 

Day 

 

3/8 

Mrs. Ashley’s Birthday 

 

3/11  

Mr. Hammes’s Birthday 

 

3/16 

Pastor Bob’s Birthday 

 

HERE IS THE LINK FOR 

THE FLYING HIGH WAIV-

ER 

EVERY STUDENT         

ATTENDING MUST HAVE 

THIS FILLED OUT! 

https://

www.flyinghighgym.c

om/countryside/

waiver 

All chaperones MUST 

have a background 

check to attend. 

 

 

CHAPEL OFFERINGS THIS QUARTER 

 From now, until March 6th, we are collecting pet   supplies 

for Hinsdale Humane Society.  Page 4 has a Wish List from their 

website.     

49 items collected so far 

UPCOMING CHAPEL OFFERINGS 

>Phil’s Friends  Mar 13, 2023- End of Year 

LUTHERAN SCHOOLS WEEK 

MARCH 3-8, 2024 

MONDAY:  Fake an injury Day & Relays 

TUESDAY:  Twin Day & Simon Says 

WEDNESDAY:  Old People Day & Board 

Games 

THURSDAY:  Cartoon Day & Movies 

The K-8 Living Museum Event ~ 6:30 

FRIDAY: Spirit Day & Whole School Field 

Trip to Flying High Gym in Countryside 

 

Collecting UNTIL MARCH 22:  All         

proceeds will benefit  the Hinsdale       

Humane Society  

STUCK FOR A BUCK 

 

You will be sticking Mr. DeWitt to the 

wall on Friday, March 22! 

  One piece of Duct Tape = $1.00 

https://www.flyinghighgym.com/countryside/waiver
https://www.flyinghighgym.com/countryside/waiver
https://www.flyinghighgym.com/countryside/waiver
https://www.flyinghighgym.com/countryside/waiver


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

3rd Quarter Sent to Serve  Hinsdale Humane Society 


